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Are you a high school counsellor or school psychologist?

Are you interested in improving access to mental health care for students?

WE WANT TO KNOW WHAT YOU THINK!

We're looking for high school counsellors and school psychologists who are willing to talk to
us about internet delivered mental health care and whether or not this is an acceptable way
to address depression and anxiety in high school students. This will help us to understand
what is feasible and acceptable in various high school settings.

You can take part in this study if you are:

e Aged over 18 years

e Are a school counsellor or school psychologist at a high school in NSW
e You speak fluent English

What is involved?

What’s in it for me?

For more information or to register your interest please email Catherine King
c.king@blackdog.org.au




